
From the Editor … August 2015

Dear Evergreener’s

Happy New Year! I hope 2018 will be a good year all round. Christo & Tatum

tied the knot on 17 December. Thank you to our generous residents for their

wedding gift. 1 January introduced level 6 water restrictions and water saving

is critical for everyone. PLEASE STICK TO 87 LITRES OF WATER PER

PERSON PER DAY. We have introduced hand sanitisers in our common area

toilets to help save water. As we look forward to celebrating February, the

month of love, diarise the 14 February when a special cocktail evening will be

hosted with entertainment by James & Monique Cassells who will be doing a

new show called “Old School Country Legends”. Don’t miss this spectacular

evening. Your contributions to The Tendril are always welcome.

Warm regards, Melanie.

Special Events to Diarise in January

*Thursday, 11-Bingo @ 5pm (R30: Book & Pay reception)
*Tuesday, 30-Kenilworth Travel: Presentation: Cruise & Travel 
@ 3:00pm
Important dates in February 
*Thursday, 1-Kind to Hearing from 10h00-13h00-Boardroom
*Wednesday, 7-Rescom @ 8h30am
*Wednesday, 14-Valentines Day Cocktail Evening with James 
& Monique Cassells (check Feb menu for more details)

January 2018

A warm welcome to the newest 

members of the Evergreen family……

* Jeffrey & Elizabeth Levey (Apart 

230)

We remember those we have lost......

• Frieda Koenig (Apart 242)

• Frank Barden (Apart 111)

Kind 2 Hearing will resume 
services on Thursday 1 February 

2018 from 10-13h00 in the 
boardroom. Please book a place 

with reception.

Christo & Tatum Snel on 
their wedding day 
17 December 2017

Clinic Hours from 9-11 weekdays in the 
Care Centre. During these times no 

appointment is needed. Closed on public 
holidays and weekends. Thandokazi & 
Pamela can be contacted on Ext 2439



The Year End Christmas Dinner was well attended and enjoyable. Brenda Fredericks 
from Western Province Caterers shared her wonderful singing talent to the surprise 

of many. Tony Hall provided great entertainment for the evening and Western 
Province Caterers served up a scrumptious meal.



The Old Years Eve braai was a festive occasion with lots of partying and festivity. Thank you to 
Western Province Caterers for providing the meal and to John Morgan for the music.

Thank you to our Choir for arranging 
a Christmas Carols afternoon on 16 

December. Your labour of love is 
appreciated.



Laughter is good medicine.  Enjoy !

A man with a bald head and a wooden leg is invited to a Xmas fancy dress party.

He doesn't know what to wear to hide his head and his wooden leg, so he writes to a fancy dress company to 
explain his problem.
A few days later he receives a parcel with a note:

Dear Sir,
Please find enclosed a Pirate's outfit. The spotted handkerchief will cover your bald head and with your 
wooden leg you will be just right as a Pirate.
The man is offended that the outfit emphasizes his disability, so he writes a letter of complaint.. A week passes 
and he receives another parcel and note,

Dear Sir,
Sorry about the previous parcel. Please find enclosed a monk's habit. The long robe will cover your wooden leg 
and with your bald head you will really look the part.
The man is really incandescent with rage now, because the company has gone from emphasizing his wooden leg 
to drawing attention to his bald head. So he writes a really strong letter of complaint.. A few days later he gets a 
very small parcel from the company with the accompanying letter:

Dear Sir,
Please find enclosed a tin of Golden Syrup.
We suggest you pour the tin of Golden Syrup over your bald head, let it harden, then stick your wooden leg up 
your bum and go as a toffee apple.

I would have guessed after age 19.
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